
 

Thank you for your interest in our driver’s education program through DRIVEN School of Driving LLC.  Students 

must have a valid learner’s permit before enrolling in this course.    Below is a list of the times for the spring 2022.   

Sioux Center Driver’s Education Classes 
Fees $360  

Online Registration: https://drivenschoolofdriving.com/courses-offered/sioux-center/ 
Payment : Check-Make payable to Driven School of Driving LLC (Must register online but pay with 
check)  

Session Class Dates Classroom Hours 

Spring 2022 Parent’s Meeting:  February 16 
 

5:00-6:30 pm (H.S. Band Room) 

 Tuesday, Feb 22 
Monday, Feb 28 
Thursday, March 10 
Monday, March 14 

Tuesday, March 22 
Friday, March 25 
Monday, March 28 
Friday,  April 1 
Monday, April 4 

6:00-9:00 pm 

Saturday, April 9 8:00-11:00 am 

The parent’s meeting is an informational meeting that is very helpful.  Students must be in attendance as this time 
also counts toward their class time.  We will line up the initial drive once class gets started.  After the initial drives, 
all other drives will be arranged with the driving instructor and student at the conclusion of their scheduled drive.   
Driving times will vary but may extend up to 30 days after the final classroom session. (Students will drive with a 
partner and will schedule driving times that fit their schedules.)    

 

All classes include 30 hours of classroom instruction and 6 hours of actual behind the wheel training.   Students 
must have a valid learner’s permit prior to class start date.  It is also important that you are practicing with your 
child!  The more confident they are in their abilities to drive, the more success they will have in the program.  
There is a no-refund policy for this course. If you fail the classroom instruction and/or driving instruction you will 
need to retake the course.   

 

Please mail the registration to the address below or register and pay online.    Please make sure to register your 
child prior to February 12.  A late registration fee (additional $25) will be added if students aren’t signed up before 
prior to February 12.  If you have any questions, feel free to call or email.  Email confirmation will be sent out 
verifying acceptance into the classroom, final session dates, and location.  We look forward to the possibility of 
working with you and your child in providing a quality, flexible driver’s education program that works with the busy 
schedules of your children! 

Contact Information: 

Website: www.drivenschoolofdriving.com 

Email:  drivenschoolofdriving@gmail.com 

Mail:  451 East 1st Street, Sioux Center, IA 51250 

Phone:  712-441-4691 
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